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March 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Bhaktivedanta Manor Visit – 20th June 2025 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we have been able to book a visit to 

Bhaktivedanta Manor in Watford for Years 1 and 2 on the 20th June 2025.  

 

Bhaktivedanta Manor have a full day planned for the children including cart rides, a 

tour including a visit to the shrine and a workshop. There will be an element of face 

painting during the visit so please inform the school if your child has any allergies 

regarding this.  

 

Please ensure your child is in school uniform with sensible footwear and a sealable 

filled water bottle. Tours of the grounds will take place regardless of the weather so 

please provide your child with adequate clothing for the weather on the day.   

 

A hot vegetarian dinner is supplied by the temple so a packed lunch is not needed. 

However please provide your child with a piece of fruit to eat on arrival at the 

temple as lunch will not be served until 1pm.  To maintain the sanctity of the temple 

non vegetarian food is not permitted so please do not send any other snacks.   

 

A coach has been booked and will leave at 9.15am and return before the end of 

the school day. 

 

The cost of the trip is £24.00 and is now available on Arbor. Please provide consent 

and payment by the 4th May 2025. 

 

If you have any concerns about your child taking part in this trip please contact the 

school before 30th March 2025. Any issues raised after this date may mean you are 

still liable for the cost of this trip.   

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

School Office 
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